
Follmer missions-Sweden

The Time is now!
As the summer comes to an end and we enter into autumn we want to update you on

what has been happening in Sweden. It was a very full summer and God is moving in so
many ways. We are excited for services starting in a new town and so many people

coming. We hope you are encouraged as you read what God has been up to here in the
country of our calling. Thank you for continuing to join us in prayer for this beautiful

nation and the revival taking place!

 We are so excited to let you know
that Finlay was baptized in July. It
was so special that he chose to be

baptized on the same day his dad was
several years ago! ;)  Alanna has taken

charge of leading a Sunday School
class once a month in our Uppsala

services and is doing an amazing job!
We have had over 12 kids who we

come to these new services! Continue
to pray with us for these MK's. That
God protects them, leads them, and

uses them for His glory! 

Family
We continue to help in the church in  the
capital city of Stockholm. We also began

holding services in our home city of
Uppsala once a month. In our last service

we had to go to a different location
because there were too many to fit in our
apartment. We had over 25 people join us
and we are so excited for all God is doing

in our home city!  We need larger
locations to meet in both cities, so please

pray with us for open doors to meet. 

Church
We continue to hold services in

Uppsala and have had many attending.
We are looking for a larger location

and continue to meet more people that
are interested in joining us. We are
planning a special Worship night in
October in combination with other

believers in our city. School prayer will
begin again once a month and we have

a lot of parent interest. We also are
making plans to reach out to the new

student population that is coming into
our University city!
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Prayer Needs:
Pray for new locations to meet in
our cities with current works. We
are believing for permanent
locations!
Pray for favor in our family's visa
process/situation.
Pray for revival to truly break out
in Sweden. That we see the
miraculous!
Pray that we can establish an
easier route for AIMers and others
to be able to come and work for
the church in Sweden.
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